
From: Tracey Cooper (Public Health Wales - No. 2 Capital Quarter) 
Sent: 11 February 2020 21:43 
To: Andrew Goodall_
Cc: Frank Atherton;, NR ;(Public Health Wales - No. 2 Capital Quarter); Quentin 

Sandifer (Public Health Wales - No. 2 Capital Quarter) 
Subject: Wuhan novel coronavirus 

Hi Andrew, our teams have been working closely together, and Frank and I have been trying a pincer movement 
with NHS colleagues, in order to help drive, expedite and support the local and national planning, preparedness and 
response arrangements for the novel coronavirus. 

Whilst there has been some rapid progress over the last few days and weeks, there remains variation across the 
country. 

It is a very fast moving picture, as you know, and in discussions with Frank today, we both thought it would be very 
helpful for the three of us to meet before Friday (before going in to the weekend) in order to take stock and identify 
any further support and actions that may be required. 

If that's ok with you, we'll contact your office to arrange a good time to try and meet on Wednesday or Thursday. 

Many thanks and best wishes 
Tracey 
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